
Join AARP NM on November 9th for an 
Age-Friendly Town Hall.
Join us and bring a friend to learn about the steps the City of  
Albuquerque and the North Campus Community Project are taking to make 
its neighborhoods friendlier, and how making our communities more livable, 
benefits everyone.



Launched in April 2012, the AARP Network of Age-Friendly  
Communities is an affiliate of the World Health Organization’s 
Age-Friendly Cities and Communities Program, an international effort 
launched in 2006 to help cities prepare for rapid population aging. 

AARP helps participating communities become great places for all 
ages by adopting such features as safe, walkable streets; better  
housing and transportation options; access to key services; and  
opportunities for residents to participate in community activities.

AARP NM is working in partnership with the City of Albuquerque,  
Department of Senior Affairs and the North Campus Community 
Project to inform residents about the Age-Friendly initiative, and to 
gather insights from residents on how they envision Age-Friendly 
implemented in their communities.

Join us November 9 for this informative event.

First Congressional United Church of Christ
2801 Lomas Blvd., NE |  
Albuquerque, NM 87106
5:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.
To register for this event, please call  
1-877-926-8300.
Light refreshments available.


